
From: Ganja Mama [mailto:dori@ganjamamas.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 11:04 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Clark Rezoning 
 
Good Morning Planning Staff, 
 
  Attached you will find a couple of letters of support for our location at 1712 S State St. as well 
as the "report on feasibility" that I will reference in my speech tonight. On this report I find page 
5, section II(B) to support my theory that I am serving the "public interest" at this location 
because of my accessibility to the poor and disabled people that make up 60% of the population 
using the Michigan Medical Marijuana Act. This location provides easy and safe access 
especially for the disabled.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Dori Edwards 
 
 
 
--  
Dori 
Ganja Mama's  
Treecity Health Collective 
ganjamamas.com 
734.369.3212 
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